
Dear Mr. Watson, 
I would like to request an exception from the city’s Subdivision Ordinance Sec. 25-255 requiring 
sidewalks for the property located at 3204 Old Gun Road. The city’s Department of Public Works has 
confirmed that a sidewalk is not appropriate in this area. Furthermore, we have granted a twenty-five 
foot easement to the city in the event of future expansion of Old Gun Road. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
Respectfully 
Aaron 
 
 
Aaron Revere 
Mobile 804.687.6316 

 
 


